
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 16, 2017   
 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Vincent Gonzalez, Director of Planning & Community Preservation  
  

SUBJECT: Discretionary Demolition Permit 16-01 (DDP 16-01): A request to       

allow the reconstruction of the roof and exterior walls of the 

residence located at 126 E. Mira Monte Avenue. 
  (Continued from January 19, 2017) 
   

 

BACKGROUND 

 
The applicant, William Kefalas, submitted an application for Discretionary Demolition 
Permit 16-01 to allow the reconstruction of the roof and exterior walls of a single-family 
residence located on the property at 126 E. Mira Monte Avenue.   
 
The Planning Commission considered the request at its November 3rd, December 1st, 
2016 meetings and January 19, 2017 meeting.  At the January 19th meeting, the 
Commission voted to continue the meeting to the February 16, 2017 meeting to allow 
the applicant additional time to submit an application for a certificate of appropriateness 
for the project. 
 
The applicant’s attorney, Mr. Scott Carlson, has submitted a written request (attached 
herein) to continue the item to the Planning Commission meeting on March 16, 2017 to 
allow additional time for the applicant to submit the certificate of appropriateness 
application.   

 

RECOMMENDATION  
 
Staff recommends that the Planning Commission continue the item to the March 16, 
2017 Planning Commission meeting.  
  
Attachment:  
 
Letter from Applicant’s Attorney Scott Carlson requesting continuance of the item, 
dated 2/2/17.  
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